
Guitar Evening 12/6/2019 

This half term, our guitar students presented a show-

case of their playing to parents, 

grandparents and siblings. The 

children wowed their audience 

with a range of pieces in differ-

ent styles. A huge well done to 

everyone who took part and to 

our excellent audience who con-

tinue to encourage our guitarists to practise at home! 

Special thanks to Mr Palmer, our guitar teacher, who 

works so hard with our pupils.  

Woodwind / Keyboard / Trumpet Recital 18/6/19 

Not to be out-done by the guitarists, a week later it was the turn 

or our pupils learning woodwind, keyboard and brass instru-

ments. Mr Goodwin had prepared a packed programme of pieces 

and pupils played in a range of groups showcasing their many 

talents. 

Thank you to all our pupils for playing so well and practising so 

diligently. Special thanks to Mr Goodwin who works so hard with 

our pupils.  

 

BSO Space & Exploration Concert 19/6/19 

Once again, all of our KS2 children were invited down 

to Poole Lighthouse to experience the BSO in live 

concert. This year’s theme was Space & Exploration, 

celebrating 50 years since the lunar landings. 

We learnt the specially written songs and percussion 

parts and were able to join in fully throughout the 

concert. This was another wonderful opportunity for 

our pupils: thank you BSO! 

 

Beowulf concert with Armonico Consort 5/7/19 

28 Year 4 pupils had a unique opportunity to perform an especial-

ly commissioned piece of music, based on the story of Beowulf, 

with the professional choir Armonico Consort. 

We arrived at Poole Lighthouse in the afternoon and went 

straight into rehearsals with other schools and the Armonico Con-

sort. We were wowed by the talents of the singers and musicians. 

After a short break for teatime, we launched straight into the con-

cert. Everyone sung their hearts out and enjoyed their moment in 

the spotlight. 

 

Dates for instrumental lessons for 2019/20 will be 

sent home in September. 



Alice in Wonderland 10/7/19 & 11/7/19 

This term saw the official launch of our summer show—the first one in the school for ten years! 

It started with an Art competition to design the logo that would be used throughout to advertise the 

show. It was even used on the cast and crew t-shirts. The competition was won by Emily in Year 6 with 

this design: 

Emily’s design was then professionally digitalised and can be found on the posters, tickets, pro-

gramme, t-shirts and much more!  

Alice in Wonderland More pictures will be released shortly! 

 


